
From: Carolyn Parker 
 
Sent: Thursday, July 12, 2018 3:15 PM 
 
To: Holstine, Clay; Padilla, Ingrid; Conway, Clarke; Davis, Madison; O'Connell, Terry; Lentz, Cliff; 
CunninghamKaren AT gmail 
 
Subject: re: Baylands meeting tonight, July 12, 2018 
 
To the Brisbane City Counsel, 
 
I would like clarification about upcoming decisions that the Counsel will be making. 
 
Under the current proposal I am concerned about: 
 
-Housing density 
 
-Job/housing imbalance 
 
-Affordability. 
 
I would like these things spelled out in the 71 words on the ballot. 

 


